
Mike Nearman engaged in disorderly behavior that is undemocratic and embarrassing to our state.  I was proud to say that the 
republicans in Oregon asked for his resignation but now that he has not he should be removed.  He does not represent me and 
should not represent anyone. We need a representative that has integrity and moral values. What he did is not in question and 
therefore he should be removed.


